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Repeater Updates
 We’ve been given the GREEN LIGHT to proceed with repeaters with Comal ISD      

442.750 in N. Bexar county will be relocated to New Braunfels in 
mid June.  The repeater will be located near I35 north of 46. Coverage includes    
all of New Braunfels, Canyon Lake, and North  along I35 to Travis county as well as 
NE  San Antonio.

 We will raise our newest coordinated repeater 444.300 (N8IQT) to replace the    
442..750 currently in North Bexar county. (281 and Bulverde Road)

 We will relocate our 146.780 (currently off the air) to Comal ISD located in  
Bexar county near TPC and 281. ( June – 2025)

 Repeater Committee - Exploring alternative sites.  We need the help of the club to 
help us identify 3 additional repeater sites.  Focus is on I35 corridor and possibly 
SW San Antonio or Pleasonton.  

 147.160 repeater needs to be relocated.  It will remain on  N8IQT’s site in North 
Bexar county until a new site is found.

 441.8125 - W5NSK - Live Oak re[eater needs to be relocated..  Currently at 30 
feet.. John owns 2 repeaters so we actually have two of his to relocate.  
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